BROWNRUDNICK

185 Asylum
Street
Hartford
Connecticut
06103
tel 860.509.6500
fax 860.509.6501

June 9, 2015

VIA OVERNIGHT AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Melanie Bachman Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

RE: Docket No. 417 – Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for a Telecommunications Facility at Moose Hill Road in Guilford, Connecticut

Notice of Commencement of Construction.

Dear Melanie:

On behalf of Bay Communications II, LLC ("Bay Communications"), we are notifying the Connecticut Siting Council (the "Council") in accordance with the Council's Decision and Order that Bay Communications intends to commence site construction activities for the referenced facilities on or about June 10, 2015.

On October 17, 2013, the Council transferred the Certificates of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need (the "Certificates") from T-Mobile Northeast, LLC to Bay Communications. Bay Communications agreed to comply with all of the terms, limitations and conditions set forth by the Council in the Certificates, including the provision of notice for the commencement of construction.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

BROWN RUDNICK LLP

TJR:ct

61963551 v1-WorkSiteUS-023509/0040